										October 28, 2013

Dear Parents,

As we close out October, here are a few reminders:
· Spell-A-Thon pledges due Wednesday, October 30th
· Historical Fiction Book Report due no later than Thursday, October 31st
· Attached field trip permission slip due no later than Friday, November 1st

Thank you to all parents who have volunteered to drive to the cemetery for our field trip November 8th.  I will send you a note in the next couple of days with more details.  Students will need to bring a sack lunch that day as we will be eating lunch off site.

Students did a fantastic job presenting Arizona current events.  I was happy to see that many students “stepped up” and had a very thorough understanding of their articles.  The next current event is due no later than Friday, December 13th and the topic is national news.  I would like students to report on an event that has taken place anywhere in the U.S.  (except Arizona!).  As always, the outline is available on the class website under the “current events” tab.  This outline does not have to be completed but is handy resource for identifying the main ideas of the article.

Have a great week!




